
Oronoque Village Condominium Association 
ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE 

July 2021 Report to OVCA 
 
 
Applications submitted totaled 12 
  
The majority of the applications requested window, doors, awnings,Radon were 
approved or approved as amended. 
 
Three applications of existing decks are requesting enlargement approval.  
 A committee site visit has not been completed; therefore the committee 
requests an preliminary approval from the board for the following locations. 
 
142A Balbone Lane 
72B Dakota lane 
306A Piute Lane 
 
 
The next committee meeting will be on Tuesday, 10, 2021, applications should 
be submitted to the business office by Friday, August 6, 2021 for consideration.  
 
Respectively submitted, 
Jim Manzolli 
Chairman 


